
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th April  9am Stay and Play session 

Pm – Year 5 and Year 6 Forest school session – children will need to bring old clothes and suitable footwear for 

outdoor (possibly muddy) learning. 

Thursday 25th April  9am Year 3 trip to the Marist Centre 

In this week’s Gospel assembly, 

Mrs Stevenson lead the theme 

‘being a Peacemaker’. This has 

then become the focus for this 

week’s Commitment award in the 

ACE assembly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gospel Assembly   

This week’s ACE awards 
 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 95.4% 

Year 1 98.9% 

Year 2 90.4% 

Year 3 94.1% 

Year 4 88.6% 

Year 5 93.3% 

Year 6 95.6% 

  

Well done to Year 1 who had the best 

attendance this week. 

Year 5 & 6 has the best punctuality this 

week with the least minutes late.  

Well done.  
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We have had an action packed and exciting 

week! Monday morning began with the reveal 

of a classroom makeover in Year 1. You can see 

below and our Facebook and Twitter feeds for 

more information. We are aiming to give other 

classes a makeover in the next few months.  

 

Snacks for breaktime 

Please can I remind you that children should 

only bring in fruit or vegetables for a break 

time snack. As a heathy and nut-free school, 

we won’t allow children to have crisps, 

breakfast bars, croissants, cheese dunkers at 

breaktime. Lunch boxes can contain these 

items, as long as they are nut-free.  

 

Collection times from After school Club 

Please ensure that you collect your child(ren) 

from After school by the closing times. 

Monday to Thursday, the club and staff finish 

at 5.30pm. Friday is at the earlier time of 4pm. 

A repeat of two late pickups will incurr a fine 

of £5 per child for every increment of 5 mins. 

E.g between 1min – 5mins = £5,   

 

Reception and Nursery places 

We still have some places for Nursery and 

Reception in September. If your child is 

already in our Nursery and you haven’t yet 

applied for a Reception place, please contact 

the school office. They will direct you to the 

process that you need to follow 

 

Have a lovely weekend, God Bless,  

Mrs Waterworth  

A Message from Mrs 

Waterworth 

Fr Tierney warmly invites you to the 

weekend Masses at St Ambrose. This 

week’s Mass times are: 

Saturday 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 10.30am – 

If you would like to contact Fr Tierney 

about Baptism or the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation and Eucharist (Holy 

Communion) 

Please use the email or phone number 

below 

Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.uk  

0161 445 1653 

You can also follow the parish church X 

(formerly Twitter) @AmbbernRCParish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday this week 

Raymond & Liam 

 

A C E 

EY Charlie Hannah 

H 

Annabeth 

1 Ithra-

Caris 

Caleb Ivana 

2 Lily-Mae Zosia Jhy 

3 Jahmarco Charlotte George 

4 Raza Revarna Rittal 

5 Tamzin Renae Grace 

6 Quintrell Charlotte Logan 

 

Diary Dates 

 

St Ambrose Church 

 

mailto:Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.uk


 

 

 

               

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
   
   
  

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

  

Loving Our Learning Journey 

 
Summer 1 Week 2 of a great week at St. Ambrose and we are very proud of the learning that our 

children do.  

 

EYFS loved sharing the 

activities in the outdoors with 

our visitors this week 

 

Year 1 have loved learning in 

their new classroom this week 

 

 You can keep up to date with events at St. Ambrose by 

following us on different social media platforms: 

Facebook – St Ambrose RC Primary 

X (Twitter) - stambroserc 

Instagram – stambrose.m21 
 

Year 2 have enjoyed learning how 

to make block diagrams on the 

IPads.  

   

Year 3 have loved learning 

about showing rather than 

telling in Literacy through 

acting! 

Year 4 have loved using a peeler 

as a way of practicing the skill 

of whittling 
Year 5 loved learning about shapes 

 

Year 6 have been investigating 

and learning about volume this 

week. 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St Ambrose Sport  

 

St Ambrose played in a preliminary round of the knockout stages on Monday evening and produced a 

fantastic display of footballing brilliance! 4-0 winners for the team and find themselves in the last 16 

against Moston Fields Primary. Well done 

Wider life of school   

 

French club children 

loved making Tarte 

Tatin 

Year 5 and 6 loved developing 

their communication, co-

operation and team-work skills 

by making dragon’s breath 

bracelets as a right of passage 

to Forest School.  


